
Board President’s Report

August 15, 2022

Jacob Wyland

It was my sincere pleasure to represent our Board of Directors at the beginning of the induction
program for our new teachers this morning.  I am always pleased to be a part of this program and to
meet many of the talented individuals who are joining our world-class schools. We value the people
who work directly with our students to continue our mission to provide the best education possible
for each and every student.

This time of year is exciting for me and my Board colleagues, as our buildings come alive once again
with students back for camps and practices, while our administrators get ready to welcome back
faculty and staff on August 23.

I know that our administrative team has spent many hours thoughtfully planning and preparing for
the 2022-2023 school year.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank them for their continued
dedication to the students and families of the Mt. Lebanon community.

I know that many new and exciting initiatives are planned for this school year, and I am optimistic
that it will be a positive experience for both our students and staff.


